UPPER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP RECREATION BOARD

February 7, 2019

Present: Board Members: Tom Scanlon (Chair), Ryan McQuade, George Plotts,

Dylan Atkins, Joe Sena (Secretary), Tim Schuller

Absent: Rick Kron

Meeting was called to order by the Chair at 7:32 PM.

January meeting minutes were approved by the Board (Plotts/Schuller)

Old Business

New Business

Sue Williamson, teacher at Media Elementary & Michelle Brown, parent on Playground Committee at Media Elementary presented a playground renovation project with a request for the Board to recommend \$25,000 to Council. Full project cost \$450,000; \$194,000 for first phase. \$139,000 currently raised. Proposal includes taking out existing pieces, removing asphalt, modifying basketball courts into multisport courts, etc. Ms. Brown will follow up with additional photos and plans. Board will further discuss at next meeting.

Board recommended (6-0) \$175 funding for Media Baseball's request for a fence sign ad.

Board reorganized officers for the 2019 calendar year. The officers shall be:

Rick Kron – Chairman George Plotts – Vice Chairman Ryan McQuade – Secretary

The meeting was adjourned by the Chair at 8:02 PM (Sena/Plotts)

Joseph A. Sena, Jr.

Secretary